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LCC Hosts Senior Day 
 
Parsons, Kansas, October 28, 2014-- Labette Community College will host a senior day allowing 
prospective high school seniors to visit the LCC campus. 
 
Area high school seniors and their parents can learn about LCC program offerings, financial aid, student 
life, take placement testing, enroll, and take a campus tour during the day. Refreshments will be 
provided. 
 
Registration will begin at 9am. Senior Day will be offered on Thursday, November 6, 2014 from 9:15am-
11am in the Thiebaud Theatre. Lunch will be provided in the LCC Cardinal Café to seniors after the 
campus events.   
 
“Senior Day is a great way for potential students to visit campus and enroll.” Said Admissions 
Coordinator, Kylie Piva. “A $500 scholarship will also be awarded in addition to other great door prizes.” 
 
To RSVP, contact Admissions Coordinator Kylie Piva, at 620-820-1264. 
 


